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        ‘Grow and Learn together in the presence of God’  

                                                     

Kindness Love Honesty Perseverance  Respect Friendship 

Dear Families,   

As we break up for the festive period, I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt 

gratitude for your support throughout this term. It has been a pleasure to witness the enthusiasm 

and dedication of our pupils during their fantastic nativity performances, the brilliant church 

service, and, of course, the visit today from the big man himself. These events have been a 

testament to the wonderful work that our children have accomplished, and it fills me with pride to 

see such wonderful engagement from our school community. 

As we celebrate this special time of year, I wish you all a Merry Christmas. May you enjoy a joyous 

holiday filled with precious moments with your family and loved ones. We look forward to 

welcoming you back to school on Monday 6th January 2025, for what promises to be another 

exciting term. 

Thank you once again for your support and involvement.  

Wishing you a season of peace and happiness. 

Warm regards,  

Mrs Lunn  

 

KS1 Nativity – ‘It’s a Party’ 

A huge well done to our amazing KS1 students for their fantastic performances of "It's a Party" last 

week. 

It was truly wonderful to see the children’s confidence and enthusiasm shine through as they brought 

the Christmas message to life. Their beautiful singing and the roles they played made it a memorable 

performance for all who attended. Thank you for your support and encouragement leading up to this 

performance — it truly makes a difference! We are so proud of each and every child for their hard 

work and dedication. 

Well done, children         

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Nativity and Craft Session  

Wow, Nursery—you truly were magnificent!  

The performances were heartwarming and brought smiles to all in attendance. You reminded us of the 

meaning of Christmas and filled our hearts with joy. Your hard work and personalities shone through.  

Thank you to everyone who joined us, we hope you thoroughly enjoyed the sessions.  

 

 

 

 

 

Gold Award Autumn 2  

Every half term teachers nominate children from their class to receive a Gold Award in recognition of hard 

work, progress, effort or one of our Christian values e.g. Perseverance.                 

Please join me in congratulating our Autumn 2 Gold Award winners:  

Reception  

Cassia, Diego, Alessia, Theo H, James, Bernice, Reeva, Theo G, Yahya and Zor 

Year 1 

David, Alfie, Sofia, Sienna, Riya, Ariya R, Ariyah H and Rupert  

Year 2  

Sophia, Avi, Romy, Cassius, Jordan, Sienna I, Amara, Giovanni, Darwin and Musaddiqah 

 

 

 
Thought for the Christmas Break 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Care Christmas Celebrations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s Christmas! 

After School Care celebrate Christmas in style. Wow, look at those crowns. 

We have had such a lovely term, having lots of fun. 

We wish you a Merry Christmas, see you in 2025, 

The ASC team        

PFA Christmas Fayre 

What a huge success! Thank you to everyone who supported this event. We raised £2049.67 in total. 

This money will go towards additional enrichment activities and will help to work our way towards our 

target - to purchase a new piece of large playground climbing equipment for the infant school grounds.   

 

Spring 1 Clubs 

Spring 1 clubs are now available to book via the School Gateway app.  

 

Monday    Reception Multiskills with Mr Perry & Mr Saunders 

  Y1/2 Choir with Mr Gray 

 

Tuesday  Y1/2 Target Games with Mr Perry & Mr Saunders 

 



Water Safety Programme  

We have been asked to share the following information about water safety with you all. Please read below to find 

out more about the water safety programme on offer.   

 


